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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT: The Special Meeting of the Board of 

Directors for the 290 Betka Municipal Management District No. 1 

previously scheduled for Friday, April 25, 2025, at 10:00 a.m., has been 

CANCELLED.  Written notice of the date, time, place, and subject matter 

of the next meeting of the Board of Directors will be given in accordance 

with Chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code. 
 

 

 

Dated: April 23, 2025.  

 

___________________________ 

Acting Attorney for the District 

 

 

Posted at a public place inside the boundaries of the District at 26103 Betka Road, 

Hockley, Texas, 77447 and posted on the District’s website at: 

https://290betkammd.org 

 

https://290betkammd.org/

